
 

 

TOWN OF TROY 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN MINUTES 

The Board of Selectmen held their monthly meeting on Monday February 20, 2017 at 

6:30 p.m. at the Troy Municipal Office. 

Selectmen Present: Mark Sanville, Gary Taylor 

Others Present:  Terri Medley, Steve Button, Lee Forbes, Paul Barnard, Norman 

Patenaude 

   THESE MINUTES ARE UNOFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED. 

1. Meeting opened at 6:30 pm. 

2. Steve spoke of the well.  He is still waiting for a ring to be delivered; however, he 

has temporarily got the well operating.  He ran the water until clear and sent the 

sample to the state.  He is waiting on the signed permit from the state. 

3. Lee mentioned posting the roads, as spring appears to be coming.  Mark told Lee 

to speak with the loggers on River Road before they do much damage to the 

roads.  

Paving the class 3 roads in Troy was discussed.  Norman Patenaude, from Pike 

was here to discuss costs and choices of paving or grinding Bonneau Road.   

Norm is going to come to the next meeting with proposals to pave various roads 

in Troy. 

4. Paul Barnard spoke to the board about AFLAC Insurance.  Mark recommended 

he meet with both the Troy and North Troy fire departments regarding this. 

5. The minutes of the January 17, 2017 and January 24, 2017 meetings were 

approved by a motion from Mark.  

6. All orders were signed. 

7. Troy Country Store’s liquor license application was signed by the board. 

8. Various overweight permits were signed by Mark. 

9. 2015 and 2016 Auditor Agreements with Sullivan Powers were signed by Mark 

and Gary. 

10. Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm.  


